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Brosnan Wins Grant from the Canadian Government 
 
Associate Professor Kathleen Brosnan received a $4,200 Faculty Research Grant from 
the Government of Canada to support the publication of an article comparing the history 
and effectiveness of the Niagara Greenbelt and the Napa Agricultural Preserve.  Dr. 
Brosnan will conduct two months of research in Niagara consisting of archival work at 
Brock University, in St. Catherines, Ontario, Canada, and visits to nearby facilities to 
interview viticultural and tourism professionals.  Her research is also part of a larger book 
project on the environmental history of Old World viticulture in the New World and the 
worldwide movements of vines, expertise, wine and cuisine.   
 
The University of Houston History Department faculty congratulates Dr. Brosnan on her 
latest accomplishment.   


